
The Governor’s Teen Driver Study Commission is asking members of the public to share their
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is charged with assessing the state of teen driving in New Jersey, and ultimately making
recommendations to reduce motor vehicle tragedies involving young drivers on our roadways.

Members of the public wishing to provide testimony at the hearing must sign-in that evening at the
location. Three minute time slots will be assigned to each speaker for the two-hour hearing, on a
first come, first served basis. Written testimony is encouraged.

LOCATION: Washington Township Fire District Headquarters 
 213 East Holly Avenue 
 Sewell, Gloucester County 
 

        ** Use Designated Parking Areas Only** 
 
DATE/TIME: Tuesday - January 8, 2008 
 6:30 — 8:30 p.m. 

 


